
 

              WAY Parents 


Hello, Parents and Guardians! 


Count Day and Testing are this month! You should be 
receiving several emails and other notifications of what is 
required of your student. We will also be covering this 
information in our October Parent meeting on Tuesday, October 
24th at 7pm. I will be sending out the parent newsletter with the 
link soon! Again, please make sure you have the correct login 
information for your parent portal. If you cannot log in, please 
contact me at kimberly.iorillo@wayprogram.net or 

(734) 558-4230 so I can go in and reset your login information. 


                                                                        - Kim Iorillo


                                                 

 Words from the Director                      
- James Pack


Greetings to our wonderful WAY 
Michigan community! 


I hope this finds everyone well and 
adjusting smoothly into the rhythm of the 
school year. As we navigate October, I'd 
like to remind everyone of the 
importance of achieving your monthly 
0.50 credit goal. This consistency not 
only aids in your educational progression 
but also fosters a sense of 
accomplishment. If you find any 
challenges along the way, please don't 
hesitate to reach out for tutoring. We're 
here to support you! Lastly, a gentle 
reminder that NWEA assessments are 
just around the corner. Let's continue our 
journey of learning with enthusiasm and 
dedication. Warm wishes to all! 


In Partnership, 

James Pack
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WAY Students                                             sHey    COUNT DAY!


Count Day is October 4, 2023. This means that all researchers 
must attend (login) to Centric to be counted. 


Please make sure each of the researchers follow these 
requirements ON count day:

1. Login to Centric.

2. Email, chat, text, or phone call their mentor and have an 
academic

conversation about a specific project they are working on.

3. Submit 1 assignment (module step, check your learning 
activity, or

final product) for each of the 6 classes on their Learning Plan.

a. 6 classes per Learning Plan = 6 separate assignments

b. All assignments must be submitted on Count Day, not

before.


It will take time to complete the class requirements, so please 
make those

the focus on that day. If you have any questions, please reach 
out to your researcher's mentor or team leader.


                                                      - Joy Jurado

        College & Career Corner


Hello! 


We have important events coming in October and 
November. In October, I will be starting post high school 
meetings for all juniors and seniors. November, we will be 
starting Xello, and we will also be going on our first 
Virtual College Tour. If you have any questions, please 
contact your mentors or team leaders.

                                                              - Jackee’ Smith

Hello Students!!


If you need any help with projects I have 
available appointments for one-on-ones. 
Please feel free to message me in centric or 
text me at (734)743-1669 my email 
is estefania.avina@wayprogram.net. Can't 
wait to hear from you.


                                       

                                       - Estefania Avia                
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